
 

 

 
 

Safety Forum 
Meeting Report 

Friday, September 20, 2024 – via ZOOM 
Starting time: 10 a.m. 

                                               Barbara Robinson        Bridget Kelly 
                                               Chair                                Vice Chair 
 

Our meeting was held Via Zoom on Friday, September 20th. Retired Columbia County 
Sheriff Lieutenant John Rivero presented “Keeping it Safe on and off the Road.” It was a 
very thorough discussion about vehicle and automotive safety and maintenance, safety 
surrounding showing a home or vacant property and how to safely prepare a vacant 
home for sale. John also offered up some great tips and information about safety 
equipment REALTORS should really have in their car, and discussed safety with off-road 
vehicles such as boats and ATV’s. 
 
With no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned. 

 


